
From: Lori Brock <lbrock@cfma.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/1/2016 2:25:25 PM
Subject: RE: Call with Director Smith

Hi Ms. Pisarik,
 
Thank you so much for getting back to us so quickly.  How does Monday morning at 11:00 sound?
 
Lori
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 2:03 PM
 
To: Lori Brock
 
Subject: Call with Director Smith
 
Hi Lori,
 
It was nice talking to you this morning.  David and I are available for a call with Director Smith after 10:45 on Monday 
morning and any time after 9:30 on Tuesday and Wednesday morning.  Let me know if any of these times work.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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